
The Blair County Board of Commissioners Work and Business Session Meetings for Tuesday, August 8 

and Thursday, August 10 have been cancelled due to lack of a quorum.  

 

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Blair County Board of Commissioners will be held beginning 

at 10 a.m. on Tuesday, August 15, 2023 in the Public Meeting Room located in the courthouse 

basement.  

 

Thank you for your understanding in this matter. 


